
 

 

Feed Our Flock is grateful to our generous community for their support of our mission.  We appreciate 
any and all donations, including fundraising efforts on our behalf, but ask that do-it-yourself fundraising 
to benefit Feed Our Flock be submitted to the organization in advance for acknowledgement and 
approval.  We are very mindful of being good stewards of the generosity of our community’s donations, 
and we want to do everything possible to stay in the guidelines for non-profits with respect to 
fundraising.  Ideas for upcoming DIY fundraising efforts should be submitted to _____ for 
acknowledgement and approval in advance of the fundraiser.  Thank you Milford.  We ❤  you.   


